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           March 1, 2016 
 
Dear 6th Grade Parents/Guardians,                                                  
 
    Our children’s elementary school journey soon will come to a close.  We are well on our way 
planning for their graduation/farewell dance.  
 
    In lieu of asking for donations of actual items, we feel that it would be more cost effective to ask 
for monetary donations in order to purchase certain items that are needed.  We are not asking for a 
specific amount, rather just what you would like to contribute to help make your child’s sixth grade 
send off a memorable one! No amount is too small. 
   
  Please send your donation no later than Thursday, March 24th.  You can forward your contribution to 
Lisa Conklin, c/o Emily Conklin 6/Motzenbecker, Antoinette McDaniel, c/o Connor McDaniel 6/ 
Penner or Jamie Malia c/o Stephen Malia 6/Casserly. 
 
   Thank you so much in advance for all your understanding and assistance in making our children’s final 
year at Brass Castle a success.  We appreciate all of your support.  Please feel free to contact us with 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sixth Grade Dance Committee 
 
Lisa, Antoinette, and Jamie  
lconklin51@msn.com 
bubba1196@comcast.net 
jmalia@hopes.org 
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